










the preliminary project comparison chart provided by Mr. Kutac. The Board noted that the 
WTCPUA is not willing or able to provide a timeline on their proposed projects. 

Mr. Kutac informed the Board that he will be preparing a memo to the Board periodically to 
update the Directors on what the Joint Committee is working on and what options they are 
discussing so that all of the Directors have the same information as the Joint Committee. 

Upon motion by Director Lucas, seconded by Director Botts and unanimously carried, the 
Board approved Pay Application No. 3 for CTX Proscapes for $2,576 for Drip Field Repairs. 

Upon motion by Director Lucas, seconded by Director Botts and unanimously carried, the 
Board approved the Engineering Report. 

7. Administrative, Legal and New Business:

a) Property Acquisition: Mr. Kutac mentioned that the acquisition of the director lots 
is moving along. He received the surveys and the appraisals, which came in at 
approximately $22,000 per tract. The title company should be issuing an updated 
title commitment soon. Sheets & Crossfield will send out notices to the previous 
directors with an offer for their prope1iy. If there is no response, then they will move 
forward with condemnation filing. Mr. Kutac noted that it may be a little premature 
to move forward with the Resolution Authorizing the Use of Eminent Domain but 
he would like to have it signed and completed when Sheets & Crossfield need it. 
Upon motion by Director Kelly, seconded by Director Lucas and unanimously 
carried, the Board approved the execution of resolutions authorizing the use of 
eminent domain contingent upon approval by Sheets & Crossfield.

b) Kubota Warranty Claim: There was no update on this item. 

c) Website: With respect to changing website provider, Mr. Kutac reminded the Board 
that there is an issue with the domain name and it had been suggested that they obtain 
a new domain name and redirect the old website to the new domain name. Mr. Kutac 
stated that HCWCID No. 2 would prefer not to redirect the website and asked that 
Mr. Kutac try to obtain the current domain name through the GoDaddy brokerage 
service.
Upon motion by Director Botts, seconded by Director Lucas and unanimously 
carried, the Board authorized the District's Attorney to continue working with the 
brokerage and if he cannot obtain the domain name, ask Touchstone to redirect to 
the new domain until such time that the District's Attorney has completed the 
brokerage deal. 

d) Other Legal and Administrative Matters:

(i) Joint Resolution Regarding Potential Joint Facilities: With respect to the 
potential water tank project, Mr. Kutac would like to keep both Boards informed
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